Minutes of Annual Meeting

September 28, 2009
Silver Spring Mining Company
· Greetings and come to order – Jon Plavnick, president

· Motion to pass on reading of last year’s minutes – passed with no objections

· Financial report  -  Karen Schneider,  

- reading of profit and loss statement 2008


- explanation of expenses 2008



question asked about office expense


answered: needed paper


- discussed upcoming expenditures for landscaping


- invoices for 4th quarter available at front table to save postage

- 3rd quarter invoices delayed due to unforseen circumstances and



ignore any “Passed Due” notices on 4th quarter invoices

- Perry asked whether the landscaping expense was to take down trees

 or to plant new trees.


answered: clean and plant new trees.


- Valerie asked about no soliciting sign.  




Jon responded they will be placed at front entrance to 



discourage people but that they don’t have any legal 



“bite” to them. In addition, no dumping signs will be 



posted at water retention pond and along Forge Hill Road 


at new landscaping.

· Architecural Report – Steve Schneider, committee chair



(Steve absent due to imminent birth of twin grandchildren)

- Jon reminds attendees to please try not to be forgetful in completing 


external change requests

· Election of Directors – Jon


- By-laws state 5 directors on board. Jon questions feasiblity due to 


small number of homes.  Requesting a temporary change to 3 


board members for remainder of 2009 and until new election.  


All board positions are up for election in 2010.

- John Knauff, vice president, is stepping down and his position can 


be filled by appointment as the term has not expired.


No volunteers for vacant position
· New business -- Jon


- volunteered to contact BGE on behalf of neighborhood to request 


work order for intermittent street light problem.  Asked for 


neighbors to contact him if the light in front of their house 


is having trouble.  Get number on light pole if possible.


-  wants to include a section on website for homeowners to post 



companies that they have been happy with. Asked for input.


- addressed ongoing dead tree problem.  Karen warned about ant 


problem when a dead tree is taken down completely.


- addressed a neighborhood interest in dumpster.  Dumpster will be 


ordered for 2nd weekend in November.


-Perry asked about block party; Karen said $1500 has been allotted if 


anyone wishes to volunteer.
· Donations made on behalf of neighborhood

- continue yearly donation to White Marsh Volunteer Fire Station


- unable to donate to fire victims in Glenside—no tax id


- will look into donation to soccer organization per John Matheis’s 


request

· Introduction and welcome of new neighbors


- Valerie and Steve Novak


- Tiffany and Tom Doxanas


- Perry will make sure they are included to their liking on website

· Distribution of invoices

· Meeting adjourned
